
From:  Lucy Dalby > 
To: Planning Policy Vale <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  05/01/2015 10:34 
Subject:  Fwd: Milton Parish Council Response to Local Plan 
 
Thank you for calling me back this morning however it seems my mobile wont 
hold any signal this morning so thought I would have another go at emailing 
you. 
As you can see I sent this response on Thursday 18th December but obviously 
it wasn't received at your end. 
I there for hope this isn't too late. 
Kind regards 
Lucy 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Lucy Dalby > 
Date: Thu, Dec 18, 2014 at 12:14 PM 
Subject: Milton Parish Council Response to Local Plan 
To: Planning Policy Vale <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Milton Parish Council note the reduction in proposed houses at Milton 
Heights but continue to be concerned about the lack of local infrastructure 
to support these dwellings especially the need for the expansion of the 
village school and relief of the A34 interchange. 
 
The Parish Council also do not consider the Marks and Spencer Simply Food 
located at the Milton Interchange to be equivalent to a village/convenience 
store and believe provision should be made for a shop within the plan. 
 
The Parish Council feel that the speed at which it is proposed to build the 
houses will lead to quality issues and the proposed density of the houses 
should also be considered carefully. 
 
The lack of proposed burial space should also be taken into account as the 
Village Burial Ground has limited space left. 
 
Milton Parish Council believe that coalescence of the surrounding villages 
should be avoided at all costs. 
 
Finally the Parish Council would like more details of how the road system 
will cope whilst the proposed building is taking place. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Lucy Dalby 
--  
Lucy Dalby 
Clerk Milton Parish Council 
76 Evenlode Drive, Didcot, OX11 7XQ 

 
 
 
 
--  
Lucy Dalby 
Clerk Milton Parish Council 
76 Evenlode Drive, Didcot, OX11 7XQ 

 




